

Encourage the development of wisdom

4th December 2017

CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISING

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have organised a couple of fundraising events this month:

The Children's Society

Each year we collect a small amount for The Children's Society at our Christingle Service. I shall send a candle collection tub home in book bags this afternoon so that you can begin collecting coins over the next couple of weeks. The Christingle Service is on Thursday 21st December so if children could bring their candle collection tubs back to school on that morning that would be great. Thank you.

Save The Children Christmas Jumper Day

This year the Christmas Jumper Day for Save The Children is on Friday 15th December. Your child may come to school dressed in school uniform trousers or skirt but with a Christmas jumper on top. £1 donation towards Save The Children to be brought into school on that day too.

Kind regards,

Melissa Gilroy School Administrator



